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Chamber Member Business Spotlight-Petal to the Metal Flowers 

April showers bring May  

flowers , and boy isn't that the 

truth. Even though it was a little 

wet; we hope you had a  

wonderful Easter. On April 11 

Our Education Committee had 

their first of two per year;  

Extreme Make-Overôs. This one 

was at North Bend High School, 

where teams built new garden 

spaces and cleaned up the court 

yards. A BBQ was provided after-

wards by NW Natural for all the 

volunteers. We had lots of Ribbon 

Cuttings in April, In celebration 

of new businesses here in Coos 

Bay. The Home Builders  

Association had their  annual 

Home and Garden Show, United 

Way had their Day of Caring 

where the community got together 

and volunteered helping Seniors 

with yard work. City Clean Up 

Day was a huge success and a 

great program put on by Lesô 

Sanitary. And the Aw Shucks 

Oyster Feed in Charleston was 

great fun as always. Leadership 

Coos this month had a good time 

out at the dunes and touring the 

bay, thank you Spinreel Dune 

Buggy & ATV Rentals and 

Betty Kay Charters for a fan-

tastic day with this wonderful  

program. If you would like to 

sign up for next years Leader-

ship Coos, Call your Chamber  

office today and get enrolled; 

space is limited.  Business 

After Hours was hosted by 

Rodeo Steakhouse, who did an 

outstanding job. BAH in May 

will be held on  May 28th at 

Dolphin Players located at 580  

Newmark, Coos Bay.  
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Petal to the Metal Flowers is Bay Areas newest full  

service floral shop,  

open Monday-Friday 8am-5:30pm & Saturdays 10am-2pm.  

Robbyn Repp is the Owner and Designer with over 15 

years floral design experience. She has designed in  

California & Hawaii. She is a Certified Balloon Artist and 

Event coordinator with 20 years experience.  

Robbynôs full service flower shop is upbeat, fun and full of 

energy. She is up to date on all the current trends and will 

be teaching classes this Summer. For the DIY person you 

can make your own flowers for your wedding or party at her store with the purchase of her  

flowers and supplies, sheôll even deliver them to your event. Host your daughterôs birthday party 

let them make their own arrangement to take home, whatôs more fun than that? 

Petal to the Metal Flowers is located at 1993 Sherman Ave, North Bend, 541-751-8880, 

ptmflowers@gmail.com, www.petaltothemetalflowers.com 

South Coast Family Harbor  

receiving a $1000 Scholarship 

 from Knife River Materials  



 


